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                                                                    Effective Date: April 1, 2023 
                             Andrea Barton-Reeves, J.D., Commissioner                              Contact:    Donna Balaski, D.M.D. 
 

TO: All Dentists, Dental Clinics and Federally Qualified Health Centers 
RE: Changes to the Dental Fee Schedule
 
Effective for dates of service April 1, 2023, 
and forward, the Department of Social 
Services (DSS), is adjusting the dental fee 
schedule in recognition that the Public Health 
Emergency (PHE) is scheduled to end on May 
11, 2023.   
 
During the PHE, Current Dental Terminology 
(CDT) code, D0190 “Screening of a Patient” 
was used for teledentistry visits [see PB20–21 
CMAP COVID-19 Response- Bulletin 14: 
Emergency Temporary Telehealth Coverage 
for Specified Dental Services for reference].  
As of April 1, 2023, and forward, the 
Connecticut Medical Assistance Program 
(CMAP) will no longer cover this code. 
 
All dental providers are strongly encouraged 
to verify each Member’s eligibility before 
proceeding with dental care. 
 
Posting Instructions:  
Policy transmittals can be downloaded from 
the CMAP Web site at www.ctdssmap.com. 
 
Distribution:  
This policy transmittal is being distributed to 
providers of the CMAP by Gainwell 
Technologies.  
 
Responsible Unit:  
DSS, Division of Health Services, Dental 
Unit,  
Donna Balaski, D.M.D., 
donna.balaski@ct.gov  
or (860) 967-8545 
 
Date Issued: March 2023 

 

 

https://www.ctdssmap.com/
https://www.ctdssmap.com/CTPortal/Information/Get-Download-File?Filename=pb20_21.pdf&URI=Bulletins/pb20_21.pdf
https://www.ctdssmap.com/
mailto:donna.balaski@ct.gov

